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Please make School cheques payable to Mary Webb School 
with your child’s name and tutor group on the reverse. 

 
Dinner money cheques should be made  payable to     

Shropshire Council with your child’s name and tutor group 
on the reverse. These should be posted in the post box next 

to the shop window before break time each day. 

www.marywebbschool.com 

Dates for your diary… (Full academic year/term dates are published on the school website 
– please check the website for daily notices) 

 

Friday 19th July    Break up for summer holidays 
Wednesday 4th September  Students return to school 

Word and number of the week 

for week beginning  

Wednesday 4th September, 2019 

 

TBC 

Teaching Staff… Please remind students to empty lockers 

and retrieve coats, bags, PE kits etc. from the cloakroom 

before the end of today (Friday).  Any items left in     

cloakrooms will be removed in preparation of summer 

cleaning. 

      If we hold medication in school for your child, please be aware that it will be      

                     returned home on Friday 19th July.  

  If your child will need medication in school from September, please complete   

 ‘Administration of Medicines Request Form’, which will be with the             

returned medication, and return it to school at the start of term with the required medication. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for all the support you have given to your children and the school over the past 

year. We are a successful school community because we work together, with your children, so 

they can achieve and progress.  

 

As you look forward to the summer holidays with your children, I imagine you will not be 

thinking about your child's return on Wednesday 4th September. However, when the time 

does come for you to start preparing your child for their return to school, browsing through 

items of new school equipment, bags and uniform to buy, I recommend you look at the school 

website before making any purchases. We will be updating it early in the summer holidays to 

ensure it provides you with useful and helpful guidance. We have set up a new email address 

for queries relating to uniform and school equipment, so if there is anything specific you 

would like to see included in this section of the website, send your suggestions to:                

uniform@marywebbschool.com 

 

The staff and governors hope you all have a restful and relaxing summer break. We trust you 

will enjoy the holidays as a family and wish you all happy, fun and safe travels. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr P J Lowe-Werrell 

Headteacher 
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